
 

 

  
LONDON BOROUGH OF BROMLEY 

 
STATEMENT OF EXECUTIVE DECISION 

 
 

The Portfolio Holder for Care Services (including Public Health), Councillor Robert 
Evans has made the following executive decision:  
 
 

ANNUAL QUALITY MONITORING REPORT 
 

Reference Report: 
Annual Quality Monitoring Report 
 
 
Decision: 
 
That Daret, Krislight, Fabs Homecare, LifeComeCare and Independent Care be 
added to the Domiciliary Care Framework as providers. 
 
 
Reasons: 
 

The Local Authority commissioned care placements from the Domiciliary Care 
Framework.  When the Domiciliary Care Framework was originally established in 
2012, the Local Authority had reserved the right to add new contractors, should one 
or more of the original providers withdraw or be suspended or removed from the 
Framework.   
 
Three existing providers on the Framework were no longer providing care in Bromley.  
The five providers proposed to be added to the Domiciliary Care Framework had 
previously operated successfully under spot contracts and were delivering care within 
the rates for domiciliary care set by the Local Authority. 
 
The proposed decision was scrutinised by the Care Services PDS Committee on 12th 
January 2015 and the Committee supported the proposal. 
 
 
 

………………………………………….. 
Councillor Robert Evans  
Portfolio Holder for Care Services (including Public Health) 
 

Mark Bowen 

Director of Corporate Services 
Bromley Civic Centre 
Stockwell Close 
Bromley BR1 3UH 
 

Date of Decision:   22 January 2016 

Implementation Date (subject to call-in):   29 January 2016  
Decision Reference:   CSD16005 

 


